
 

 

LAND AT DODDLESPOOL, BETLEY  reference 17/00186/207C2

The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update of the progress in relation to 
this site following a planning application for the retention and completion of a partially 
constructed agricultural track, reference 18/00299/FUL, which came before the Planning 
Committee on the 6th November 2018.

 RECOMMENDATION

That the information be received.

Latest Information

When the last update was given at Planning Committee of 23rd April and the 18th June it was 
reported that works to the track were likely to recommence in the near future following the 
approval of information to satisfy condition 3 of planning permission reference 18/00299/FUL.

A site visit by your Officers has been arranged for the 5th August and an update on whether 
works have recommenced can be given at the committee meeting. 
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